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May 4, 2018 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

I am writing to object to the inclusion of the suburb of Travancore in the federal seat of 

Maribyrnong. I object as I believe the proposed change will result in a failure to adequately 

represent the interests of Travancore at a federal level. As an inner city suburb, the needs of 

Travacore residents more closely align with those of other inner city suburbs such as 

Parkville and Richmond than they do with suburbs in Maribyrnong. For example, as an inner 

city we are experiencing increased traffic from commuters coming into the city from outer 

Melbourne suburbs. Proposed solutions in the past have included the construction of the 

East West link which would have adversely impacted our suburb through the loss of park 

amenity and further increased traffic. These were issues of concern to other inner city 

suburbs such as Parkville. We also have different infrastructure and services needs than 

other suburbs in Maribyrnong due to the different population density.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Penny Analytis 
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